
Colebrook Fire Department 

Forge Company 

February 2, 2021 Monthly Meeting Minutes 

 

 

Chief Benjamin Bartlett suspended all in person meetings and training until March 2021. The 

February monthly meeting of the Colebrook Fire Department Forge Company to be held on 

February 2, 2021 was cancelled.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Steven J. Sartirana 

Steven J. Sartirana 

Secretary 


